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Linda

Regarding the landscaping proposals for the above and the habitat links. I agree that there may be future problems for the functionality of some areas of the habitat links/corridors with the current layout. The North-Western habitat link seems very pinched, with what looks like the likelihood of cars being parked within the canopy of trees. Will this require lighting? as lightspill is likely to affect the usage of any corridor. 

The habitat link running from the south abutts garden fences and there is the risk therefore of encroachment of gardens into the space over time. With the lack of surveillance of this corridor dumping of garden waste or other rubbish and may also be an issue. If close boarded fencing is proposed on both sides of this part of the corridor along garden boundaries due the narrowness of the corridor this is likely to impact ground flora development due to shading. 

Although the LAP is due to have shrubs around it care will have to be taken that the habitat corridor will not become used as a play area itself, particularly before planting is matured.

Maintenance and management of these habitat links will be key to their benefit to biodiversity crossing the site therefore a management/maintenance plan needs to be produced for this (and other green spaces) if not already adressed in another document to ensure there future retention and function.

Ash (Fraxinus excelsior), listed in the design code should not be included in planting proposals if not already replaced.

Do get back to me if any other points come up.

Regards

Charlotte
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